
 

Corpus Christi Catholic Church 
1415 W. Lies Road  Carol Stream, IL 60188   630-483-4673 

August 25, 2024 - Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 



Saturday, August 24  St. Bartholomew 

5:00 p.m. ╬  Maud Beaudouin by Derosena Family 

  ╬  Erline Jean Pierre by Derosena Family 

  ╬  Sephoral Beaudouin by Derosena Family 

  ╬  Stephen Denis by Derosena Family 

  ╬  Zoffia Ligas by Derosena Family 

  SI  Neil & Dee Reitz 60th Wedding Anniversary 

Sunday, August 25  Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time   

8:00 a.m. ╬  Charles Hookham by Janet Hookham 

  SI  Dallas Dean 

10:00 a.m. ╬  Concetta Burdi by Family 

  ╬  Mark Herwaldt 

  ╬  Theresa Myczek  

11:30 a.m. ╬  Marianna Jurzyk  

Mass in Polish ╬  John Zavodny 

Monday, August 26  Weekday 

9:00 a.m. ╬  Jackson Lee by Rosalina Celma 

  ╬  Mark Herwaldt 

  SI  Fr. Marek Jurzyk Birthday Blessings 

Tuesday, August 27  St. Monica 

9:00 a.m. SI  Larry D’Ascenzo 

  SI  Jim Pardee 

Wednesday, August 28  St. Augustine, Bishop & Doctor  

9:00 a.m. ╬  Barbara Beachem by Valerie Brady 

Thursday, August 29  The Passion of St. John the Baptist 

9:00 a.m. ╬  Albert Zayia by Denis Zayia 

Friday, August 30  Weekday 

9:00 a.m. SI  Dona Cooney Birthday Blessings 

Saturday, August 31  Weekday, Blessed Virgin Mary 

5:00 p.m. ╬  Julius Matonis 

  SI  Mary Claire McNeely Birthday Blessings 

Sunday, September 1  Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 a.m. ╬  Steven Reda by Gianna Reda  

10:00 a.m. ╬  Steve Morowczynski  

11:30 a.m. SI  Parishioners of Corpus Christi 
Mass in Polish 

Mass Intentions 

Monday: 2 Thes 1:1-5, 11-12/Ps 96:1-2a, 2b-3, 4-5/Mt 23:13-22  
Tuesday: 2 Thes 2:1-3a, 14-17/Ps 96:10, 11-12, 13/Mt 23:23-26  
Wednesday: 2 Thes 3:6-10, 16-18/Ps 128:1-2, 4-5/Mt 23:27-32  
Thursday: 1 Cor 1:1-9/Ps 145:2-3, 4-5, 6-7/Mk 6:17-29    
Friday: 1 Cor 1:17-25/Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 10-11/Mt 25:1-13  
Saturday: 1 Cor 1:26-31/Ps 33:12-13, 18-19, 20-21/Mt 25:14-30  
Next Sunday: Dt 4:1-2, 6-8/Ps 15:2-3, 3-4, 4-5 1a/Jas 2:1-5/Jas 1:17-
18, 21b-22, 27/Mk 7:1-8, 14-15, 21-23 

Readings for the Week of August 25, 2024 

Please pray for all those on our prayer list... 

Paula Grueder 
Rocella Hampton 
Richard Hanrahan  
Dr. Dan Haraf 
Samantha Harvey  
Louise Harrison 
Larry Hartnett 
Daniel Hartzell  
Donna Hawko 
Debbie Henke 
Fr. Bob Hoffenkamp 
Asha J. 
Pamela Jacobs 
Patricia Johnson 
Geoffrey Johnson 
Shawn Jurgensen 
Maria Klisz  
Ann Krueger 
Westin LaFever 
Rose Marie Lambert 
Sondra Long 
Jackie Lower 
Patricia Lucchesi  
Keegan Manz 
Enrique Martinez  
Maria 
Darnell Matesi 
Karen Mahrenholz  
Kevin McKinney 
Larry Miller 
Josephine Miller 
Joe Moser  
Mark Muzer 
Elida Navarro 
Rose Marie Buksa 
Tynski  

Shannon & Jaxon A.  
Joe Ernest Alonto 
Adnan Alonto 
Javier-Maria 
Joseph Annunzio  
Melanie B. 
Pat Baker 
Asuncion Baldwin 
Janay Bell 
Brian Bennett 
Gerri Tillman Bentel 
Jason Birns  
Nelly Bonugli  
Cathy Brill 
Brittany Brinkman  
Bud Brown 
Theresa Bull 
Camille Burns 
Jane Buthman  
Dave Calderone 
Jack Cieslak  
Terry Cook 
Alan Demascus  
Tessa Dante 
Karen Deering 
Tom Donnell  
Martha Durnil 
Denise Ealy 
Joe Fenton 
Stephanie Sliwa 
Freiwald    
Betty Funer 
Carol Gatti  
Mike Gebhardt 
Chris Gries 
Clarence Groves 

Michael Novak 
John Numrich  
Bill Ohlhaber 
Thomas O’Neil 
Sue Patterson 
Lucy Pope 
Kathy Reich 
Anthony Rondinella  
AJ (Austin) Rose 
Melissa and Joe 
Reynolds  
Dolores Salerno 
Martin Salerno 
Donna Sanchez  
Christine Scardina 
Russell Schauer 
Mary Beth Shepardson 
Antonio Sievert  
Alberto Sievert 
Evelyn Simonetta 
Jeffrey Skrobutt  
Steve & Barbara Smith 
Mark Smith  
Lorraine Standiford 
Arzy Staten 
Kathy Staten 
Joanne Talbot  
Tatiana Tarazona  
Lorenzo Tamburello 
Dominic Teapthong  
Baby Kyle Templin 
Julie Tkaczuk  
Mike Tkaczuk 
Juanita Torronio 
Andrade Valentine 
Rita Whitney 

The 2024 Mass book is available. Please call the 
office 630-483-4673 or email at 

corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net with your 
intention. 

ROSARY FOR LIFE 

Come pray the Pro-Life Rosary at 
Corpus Christi on Tuesday mornings  in 

the church after the 9 am Mass. 

In Loving Remembrance 
Stephen Ciaccio and Joseph DiSerio  

May they Rest in Peace 



35 Years of Spreading the Good News at Corpus Christi

I am pleased to announce that this Fall, beginning 
on Sunday, September 15, we will inaugurate the 
celebration of the 35th anniversary of the founding 
of Corpus Christi Parish. How wonderful! For over 
three decades our parish has been spreading the 
Gospel – the Good News! Our church has been 
unceasingly the place and community where people 
are sanctified by sacraments, prayer, and 
meditation. It is the place where the faithful learn 
about the faith and share this faith, where children 
and youth grow in the knowledge and love of God, 
and where people share their own material goods 
with the less fortunate. American parishes are 
known for the dedication of their volunteers and a 
friendly attitude toward others, and at Corpus 
Christi these elements are especially recognizable 
by both parishioners and visitors. Even though our 
parish is not big by its numbers, it certainly has a 
very, very big heart. 

Many people who were present at the creation of 
our parish are still with us, and many of them are 
still active in ministry. They have been maturing 
together with their children, along with our parish. 
Who can count the number of Mass celebrations, 
confessions, processions, bible studies, discussions, 
financial support, picnics and joys we have shared 
with each other for the past 35 years? Who can 
measure the goodness that has been radiating from 
our church to our neighbors and others? For all of 
this, we give God our sincere and profound 
gratitude. We know and we feel that our Lord has 
been with us all these years. We know for certain 
that he has been with us because the spiritual fruits 
and love spreading from our parishioners here 
cannot be explained without His presence. 
Everything that is good comes from His inspiration 
and His grace. 

I personally have a special reason to give thanks to 
God and to you, my dear parishioners, during this 
anniversary year: next year will mark 10 years of 
my ministering at Corpus Christi. I became pastor 
here in the middle of the celebration of the 25th 
anniversary of our parish, taking the baton with the 
light of the Gospel from my predecessor, Fr. Robert 
Hoffenkamp. He, in turn, received the same baton 

from the first pastor of Corpus Christi, the late Fr. 
Charles Gemskie. All of us parishioners, and I 
personally, are thankful for their dedication in 
leading the faithful on the path to the Lord. 

On Sunday, September 15, we will officially begin 
the celebration of our 35th Anniversary with a 
festive Mass and a joyful Fall Parish Picnic. The 
celebration of our anniversary will conclude on the 
Solemnity of The Most Holy Body and Blood of 
Christ, also known as the Feast of Corpus Christi, 
on Sunday, June 22, 2025. During this feast, we 
will have, as always, a Eucharistic procession and a 
special joyful picnic in our parish gardens. 

Our parish’s 35th anniversary will happily overlap 
with the Vatican’s Jubilee Year 2025 and its theme: 
“Pilgrims of Hope.” Our anniversary will create for 
us an additional opportunity to grow in wisdom, 
faith, and grace this coming year. We are called to 
double our energy and joy these months to more 
deeply discover the Gospel and the intensity of 
God’s love towards us. We are also called to 
appreciate and cherish God’s beauty that is 
manifested in this world, especially in our brothers 
and sisters. 

May God bless our parish and all of us. 

Fr. Mark Jurzyk 

 

We are kicking off our 35th anniversary celebration 
with our parish picnic on September 15th and with 
a request for your photos. We are looking for 
pictures of your family’s memorable moments at 
Corpus Christi - Baptism, First Communion, 
Confirmation, Wedding, dinners, or any other 
special celebration. We will use them for a collage 
of our shared memories of our beloved parish for 
display at the picnic and in the narthex throughout 
the next year.  Help us celebrate 35 years of faith 
and love. Please submit pictures digitally or via 
snail mail to the Parish Office 
at corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net or Corpus Christi 
Catholic Church, 1415 W. Lies Road, Carol Stream, 
IL 60188.  

mailto:corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net


Save the 
Date! 

PARISH PICNIC 
Piknik Parafialny 
  September 15, 11am 

• We're looking for volunteers to assist with this event: setup, breakdown, sell 

food/beverage/raffle tickets and help with the children's games. 

• Can you donate items for our raffle or know of any organizations/restaurants that 

would donate gift certificates or be a sponsor of the picnic? Please contact 

Elizabeth Mazur at ccmission77@gmail.com or (630) 483-4673 ext 105 

mailto:ccmission77@gmail.com


 



Corpus Christi Council of Catholic Women (CCW) Corner 
 

The CCW began collecting school supplies for the Children's Project in July. Keep them 
in mind when shopping for your children's school supplies.   

You can leave your purchased items in the bin in the Narthex through August 25th. 

Photos below are from August 18, Hospitality Sunday. 

 The St. Vincent de Paul Society 

Food collection will be the weekend 

of September 14-15. 

Bags will be pass out September 7-8 

If you are in need of help, please call our confidential hotline number: 331-229-9069. 

We welcome new members! 

Hospitality Sundays 2024 
Take a moment after the 8 am, 10 am or 11:30 am Mass to enjoy the company of 

your fellow parishioners and friends in our 
delightful parish garden while partaking of 

some light refreshments. 
   Thank you to all our hosts! 
Date:   Host: 
August 25  Ministers of Care 

September 1  tbd  

September 8  Filipino Community  

 September 15   PARISH PICNIC & RE Program Kick-off/Ice Cream Social 

If you are in need of help, please call our confidential hotline number: 
331-229-9069. We welcome new members! 



  
  
   
  

  

Calendar 
8/26 7 pm - Catechists Meeting  
9/8 RE Classes begin  

 
Catechists Needed 

Have you considered sharing your faith with 
others?  New classes begin September 8th.  
We are looking for the following: 

Grade 1 –  Monday, 4:45pm,  
  Wednesday, 4:45pm 
Grade 2 –  Monday, 4:45pm (2) 
Grade 3 –  Monday, 4:45pm 
Grade 4 –  Monday, 4:45pm 
Grade 5 –  Monday, 4:45pm 
Grade 6 –  Monday, 3:30pm 

We need individuals who are willing to share 
their faith with our children.  Please contact 
the RE office for more information at (630) 
483-4222 or cceducation@sbcglobal.net  

 
 Handbooks are ready! 

Please stop by to pick up your family’s handbook.  
They are located in the hallway with the RE office and 

the Parish office.   
Please note:  All students class assignments are 

located on the inside cover of the handbook. 
ALSO, please complete and return your family’s Policy 

Agreement/Medical Permission before or on the first 

day of class. 

 

 

Good Deeds 
Michael – donated books to other kids 

Junior – helped my Grandma bring the dishes  

 downstairs 

 

 

  
  
   
  

  
Sofia Lech 

Confirmation Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Service Projects 

Students are required to complete ten (10) 
hours of service each year. 

Service Opportunities: 
Parish Picnic – September 15, 2024, 

afternoon 

Contact corpuschristiccym@gmail.com to 
sign up or request further information. 

 
 

Confirmation I Requirements 

All students entering Confirmation I will be 
required to complete the following: 

 Attendance at fifteen (15) Masses and 
completion of Mass Reflection sheet for 
each. 

 Ten (10) hours of service per year and 
completion of Service Project sheet for 
each project. 

 Attendance at a retreat. 

 Attendance at class 
 
 
 

Confirmation II 
All students entering Confirmation II will be 
required to complete the above and in 
addition: 

➢ Letter to Fr. Marek stating why you wish to 
be confirmed. 

➢ Choose a Saint whose name you would like 
to take as a Confirmation name and write a 
report as to why. 

➢ Choose  a sponsor – must be 16 years of 
age, confirmed and a practicing Catholic. 

mailto:cceducation@sbcglobal.net
mailto:corpuschristiccym@gmail.com


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Interested in the Catholic Faith are welcomed to 
OCIA Classes beginning 

Monday, September 16, 2024 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you are interested in knowing more about 
the Catholic Church  

or 
becoming Catholic  

you are invited to journey with us. 
Weekly Monday Night Formation 

September 16, 2024 to May 18, 2025 
   

“We invite you to participate in the 

experience of Christian Initiation.” 

 

 
 

 
Call Deacon Tom if you have questions @ 

847.867.5340. 

Our first session will be held on 
Monday, September 16, 2024 

beginning at 6:30 PM. 
 

We will meet weekly in the  
St. Francis Room located just inside 

the main church entrance doors. 

Holiness Runs in the 
Family 

Raising faithful children is no 
easy task. For St. Monica, it 
seemed nearly impossible. Her 
husband wasn’t Christian and 
often mocked her faith. Their 
son, Augustine, fell quickly 
into wild ways. He and his 
friends drank, stole, and 
caroused throughout town. 
Monica never stopped praying 
for Augustine, no matter how 
far he strayed. Augustine 
became swept up in heresy, a 
false form of Christianity. He 

lived with a mistress and had a child out of wedlock. 
All the while, Monica kept praying. Conversion came 
slowly to Augustine, but at age 32, he was finally 
baptized. Augustine would go on to become a priest, 
then bishop, then world-renowned theologian whose 
works have stood the test of time. May St. Monica 
and St. Augustine inspire us to never stop praying for 
our loved ones. 



Taking a Vacation? 

Don’t Take a Vacation from Church 

 While traveling, parishioners 
may log on to 

www.masstimes.org or call 
858-207-6277 for the location 

and schedule of Masses 
throughout the USA and other 

countries. 

 

Finance Update for the Month of July 2024 

Sunday Offertories   $24,670  
(Including Electronic) 

Building Fund   $1,704  

Flowers    $424  

St. Vincent DePaul  $1103 

Restricted A/C   $4,045  

Thank you for your continued support 
and generosity! 

Helping Women in a Time of Crisis 

Caring Network is a ministry serving women in Illinois facing unplanned 
pregnancies.  For over 40 years, we have welcomed women with 
unconditional love providing pregnancy counsel, nurse performed 
ultrasounds, compassionate support and needed resources - all free of 
charge - offering hope and help, empowering women to choose life.  

With 7 centers including Darien, Elmhurst, Glen Ellyn, Naperville, West 
Chicago, Wood Dale and a new clinic in west Aurora (Kane county), our 
centers provide practical support and answers to women often filled with 
anxiety and fear, who are most vulnerable to abortion. Our mission is to 
save two lives at a time: the woman and the baby.  

For more information on Caring Network, visit caringnetwork.com. For 
immediate pregnancy related help, please call the hotline: 630-455-0300. 

National Day of Remembrance 
for Aborted Children 2024 

Pro-life Americans will honor the gravesites of 
our aborted brothers and sisters on the 13th 
annual National Day of Remembrance for 
Aborted Children on Saturday, September 
14th, 2024. Solemn prayer vigils will be held at 
these gravesites and and at dozens of other 
sites dedicated in memory of aborted children. 
Click the link below for times and locations for 
National Day of Remembrance services around 
the country. - View more at: https://
prolifeaction.org/event/ndr2024/  

http://www.masstimes.org
https://www.caringnetwork.com/
https://nationaldayofremembrance.org/sites/
https://nationaldayofremembrance.org/sites/
https://prolifeaction.org/event/ndr2024/
https://prolifeaction.org/event/ndr2024/






Our Lady of Fatima wishes to visit your Home 
Would you like the Blessed Mother of God come to your home for a week's visit? The Legion of 
Mary of Corpus Christi encourages families, especially those with young children, empty nesters, 
single parents, everyone, to spend some time with Mary. We will provide a prayer packet to help 
you.  
Please contact the Parish Office at corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net or leave a message at 630-483-
1673 to schedule a date. Discover spiritual peace and comfort in her presence. If you wish her to 
come and stay in your house for a week, please send a message to Letty Dino at 
ldino518@gmail.com or call Letty Dino 312-237-6448. Our parishioners have joyously received 
our Blessed Mother since January of this year. 

Do you want to know more about the works of the Legion of Mary? It is an association of lay Catholics 
through Corpus Christi Pastor Father Mark Jurzyk, and under the powerful leadership of Mary 
Immaculate, Mediatrix of all Graces, who is fair as the moon, bright as the sun, terrible as an army set 
in battle array, formed themselves into service in the spiritual warfare against the world and its evil powers 
to bring everyone to her beloved Son, Jesus. We meet every Wednesday at 7 pm in Marian Hall.  
 
As members, we unite ourselves by starting our meetings with the rosary, 
stand for the Legion's Catena Prayers during mid meeting, and end with 
the Closing prayer for the beautification of the Founder of the Legion 
Frank Duff. Trusting fully in Mary's guidance, we plan and organize 
corporal and spiritual acts of mercy to carry out our promise to be 
instruments of Mary's desire to fulfill God's plan. If you have this kind of 
calling, please don't hesitate to join us. 
Contact Letty at ldino518@gmail.com for more information or leave your 
number at the Parish Office so we can contact you. 

Here's what some of our host families have shared: 
 

"It was a wonderful experience. Having Mary in our home 
brought comfort and peace. She was a great reminder to pray 
more often during the day. Thank you!" 
 
"Since the Virgin Mary's visit, our home has been blessed with 
many graces." 
 
"It is very beautiful and good to have Mary in our home. Thank 
you!"  
 
"Thank you for sharing the Virgin 
with us. She was a blessing to our 
family. We asked her to cure our 
mom of cancer, bring peace to the 
whole world and for my husband 

who is in poor health." 
 
"I pray that our Mother will touch all the hearts that have come in 
contact with her," 
 
"Thank you, Mother, for your loving presence. Thank you for family, 
Church and friends". 

Smith Family  

mailto:corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net
mailto:ldino518@gmail.com
mailto:ldino518@gmail.com


You may have noticed a QR code 
(quick response) on the back of the 
pews in the church. Now the code is 
available from our bulletin. Just use 
your camera phone to scan the QR 

code to make an offertory gift to 

SCAN  HERE  TO  MAKE 
YOUR  OFFERTORY  

QR Code 

Our Lady is calling…for prayer, penance and sacrifice 
 

Please join the Holy Souls Prayer Group (formerly Fatima Prayer Group) for the Rosary and reflections on 
the messages from Fatima on the third Monday of each month at 7:30 pm in the church. 

If you have questions, or cannot make it in person but have Internet access, call Diane at 630-200-0745. 

 

The St. Vincent de 
Paul Society 

If you are in need of help, please call our 
confidential hotline number: 331-229-9069. 

We welcome new members! 

https://www.ilcatholic.org/stop-assisted-suicide/  

Find and Contact your elected officials and tell them to Vote NO on SB 3499. 
 https://www.ilcatholic.org/take-action/action-center/?vvsrc=%2fAddress  

https://www.ilcatholic.org/stop-assisted-suicide/
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ilcatholic.org%2Ftake-action%2Faction-center%2F%3Fvvsrc%3D%252FAddress&h=AT1BbLW3AqbfaDl3-avTnvfuy5-T_yC_KX-iWyCY0gkEEJ1lbChBVfMZv99CKvlpq-Ids43Z719UerBGqlSWnEx6yZK16B5rnlH5xuKVyEiYQXQlhctkN1ConmVKpdvKIhYH2k92j




 
Date Registering_____________________ Envelope #(Parish Office use only)_______________ 
 
Family Last Name___________________________________________________________ 
 
Address________________________________ City__________________ Zip__________ 
 
Name of Male Head of Household_____________________________________________ 
  
 Primary Phone___________________________________________________________ 
 
 Primary Email____________________________________________________________ 
 
 Religion:   __Roman Catholic       __Other:____________________________________ 
 
Name of Female Head of Household___________________________________________ 
 
 Primary Phone___________________________________________________________ 
 
 Primary Email____________________________________________________________ 
 
 Religion:  __Roman Catholic       __Other:__________________________ 
 
Marital Status:    __Married       __Single       __Widowed       __Divorced       __Separated 
 
What Mass do you regularly attend?     5pm Sat    8:30am Sun    11am Sun   12:30pm Sun. 
 
Name(s) of Child(ren) and Age(s) (living at home): 
 
First Child_______________________________ Second Child_________________________ 
 
Third Child______________________________ Fourth Child__________________________ 
 
Fifth Child_______________________________ Sixth Child___________________________ 
 
Other information: 
 

We invite you to become a registered parishioner of 
Corpus Christi, or to submit/update your contact 

information (for important church updates). 
 

Corpus Christi Parish Registration Form 
Or register on the parish website at https://corpuschristicarolstream.org/im-new 

- Or - 

SUBMIT/UPDATE your EMAIL and/or MOBILE PHONE NUMBER 
(Or email this information to the Parish Office at corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net) 

 
First and Last Name _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Home Address _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mobile/cell phone # _____________________________________________________________ 

https://corpuschristicarolstream.org/im-new
mailto:corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net


 

 
Pastor                      Rev. Mark Jurzyk                         483-4673                             corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net 

 

Chief Stewards 2023 
 

 Commission Chief Steward Phone Email 
    
 Worship Commission Elizabeth Mazur 483-4673 ccmission77@gmail.com  
 Art & Environment Denise Palash 297-2898 mandapal@aol.com 
 Extraordinary Ministers Deacon Andrew & Kathy Jalove 415-4853 ccccjalove@gmail.com 
 Guitar Group Debbie Molinaro  tonydebmo@att.net 
 Host Greeters Mike Strawn  293-9440 strawn8@sbcglobal.net  
 Lectors Nancy Parod 408-1431 nancyparod6@gmail.com  
 Sacristans Pat Mamica 372-6747 aatap@aol.com 
 Weekday Sacristans Mary Warick  391-1664  marywarick@att.net  
 Music Agata Olszakowska 483-4673 ajunosza@gmail.com 
 Altar Server Coordinators Deacon Andrew Jalove  deaconjalove@gmail.com 
  Michael Glas  mtglas@gmail.com   
   
 Finance  Commission 
  Dan Sledz 483-4673 ccbus@sbcglobal.net 
  Brett Gossen 293-0749 bgossen@sbcglobal.net 
  Tony Molinaro  
  
 Faith Formation Commission 
  Elizabeth Mazur 483-4673 ccmission77@gmail.com  
  Mary Lou Conroy 483-4222 cceducation@sbcglobal.net 
    
     
 Sacramental  Formation Rev. Mark Jurzyk 483-4673 corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net 
 Baptism Prep Deacon Tom Thiltgen 483-4673 ccdeacon@sbcglobal.net 
 Marriage Prep. Deacon Bill Thomas        309-4948 didymus98@yahoo.com 
 R.C.I.A. Deacon Tom Thiltgen 483-4673 ccdeacon@sbcglobal.net  
  
 
 Peace & Social Outreach Commission  
              St. Vincent de Paul Jennifer Hoffman                    331-229-9069      hoffmanfour@comcast.net  
               Ministers of Care Maria Panopoulos  mariapanopoulos@yahoo.com 
 Prayer Network Maria Panopoulos  mariapanopoulos@yahoo.com 
 Children of Mary Debbie Barnes 788-6382 luvfaithdance@yahoo.com  
 Respect Life Debbie Barnes  luvfaithdance@yahoo.com 
 Legion of Mary Letty Dino                               312-237-6448  ldino518@gmail.com  
 
  
 Social Commission Elizabeth Mazur 483-4673 ccmission77@gmail.com 
 C.C.W.  Debbie Hartigan                        debbie@hartigan.com  
 Hospitality Elizabeth Mazur   483-4673 ccmission77@gmail.com 
 Knights of Columbus Brent Smith   dtherriault@bulley.com  
  
    

Parish Pastoral Commission  

John Achacoso 

Sara Glas 

Andrew Jalove 

Peter Jankowski 

Mark Jatczak 

Debbie Molinaro** 

Anna Pechous 

Joanne Talbot 

Laura Wiley** 

**Commission Co-Coordinators 

 


